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Calendar of Events 

 May 7:  Planning Commission  

 May 12: City Council 

 May 21: Planning Commission 

 May 25: Memorial Day-Offices 
Closed 

 May 26: City Council  

 

Introducing the New Pleasant View City Facebook Page  

Recycling Survey  

Chalk Art Challenge  

LET'S HAVE SOME FUN! Go outside, get some fresh air and create! Draw on your own 
sidewalk with chalk whatever you like, stick figures, your favorite animal or even  
doodles. Use your imagination or draw what you are doing for fun. It's up to you. 
Take a picture of your sidewalk art and send it to events@pleasantviewcity.com.   
Pictures will be posted on the Pleasant View City Facebook page. Challenge will run 
from Friday, May 1st until Sunday, May 10th.  

As you may have heard, recycling challenges have recently been in the news.  
 
Please participate in the anonymous survey (url link provided below, or access on 
www.pleasantviewcity.com) so that your voice is considered during any upcoming decisions                          
regarding recycling in Pleasant View.         https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y79PHQK 

Pleasant View City is happy to announce our new Facebook page.  Please follow and like us by searching 
@PleasantViewCityUtah on Facebook.  This page will be used as a bulletin board for important                      
announcements and exciting events, such as the Chalk Art Challenge discussed below. 

Green Waste Vouchers Are Now Available 

Green Waste Vouchers are now available.  The vouchers allow residents to haul their green waste to the  
Weber County Solid Waste & Compost Facility from now until November 30, 2020  There is a limit of one 
voucher per household. ($5.00 value).    Please email dminert@pleasantviewcity.com or call (801) 782-8529 
to request your voucher. 

          ANNOUNCING THE EASIEST 
     WAY TO PAY YOUR BILL  
 

If you have an Internet connection and an email address, you can now 
pay your bill online. You are also able to “opt in” to paperless billing 
and receive an email notification when your bill is ready to view. It’s 
fast, it’s easy, and you no longer have to write a check each month or 
find a stamp when it’s time to send in your payment.  

This is especially helpful right now with the “stay home, stay safe”   
directive.   
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